
District Councillor Notes for October 

Tendring  

 

7th AW attended Planning Enforcement Mandatory Training 

26th GS and AW attended Full Council 

28th AW attended Planning Committee. 

3rd AW attended an informal meeting of Licencing Committee. 

Ian Davidson still emails with relevant District News and now GS as Chairman has 

attended a considerable number of events including: 

 

Elmstead 

AW and a housing officer from TDC spoke with some residents about housing concerns. 

GS attended the Consultation day. 

AW visited the CC on Saturday! 

A residents emailed to complain about the roundabout at the bottom of Clingoe Hill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead – October 2023 


